
Adjutants, 
     Not much of a change from the last report, but the Southeast did 
pick up a few members and is STILL #1. Getting renewals taken care of 
now cannot be stressed enough. That, along with membership 
awards(both individual and by detachment) will be a reoccurring theme 
this year. YOU are the ones that make things happen, YOU are the ones 
that deserve the credit. Remember to push the Individual Recruitment 
Award (IRA) pins, Blue Brigade and Recruiter of the Year!!  Thanks for 
all that you do. 
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